Partners With Melanesians

P.O. Box 1910, Port Moresby 121
National Capital District
Papua New Guinea
Ph: +675 3236344 Fax: +675 3236245
Email: info@pwmpng.org.pg or kmondiai@pwmpng.org.pg
Location: 09 Croton Street, Sect 36 Lot 03 HOHOLA
(Opposite Pacific Engineering Workshop)

“Maintaining the Dance”

Press Release: For Release at 10 AM, Thur 20/01/11, BTA Office, Waigani, NCD

NATIONAL Environment and community development NGO, Partners with Melanesians affirmed their
support for Bulolo MP Sam Basil who took the court injunction against Morobe Mining Joint Venture for
environmental pollution of the Watut River.

They follow in support of Basil’s call for people with personal and ulterior motives to cease from
obstructing him in his constitutional right to speak up for the people that he has been mandated to
represent. If more than 100 sensible and thinking leaders support Mr Basil’s move then those selfish and
greedy leaders who are obstructing Mr Basil should be ashamed and refrain from obstructing Mr Basil and
his lawyers.

What’s happening along the Watut River is a clear indication of the beginning of many big things to come.
We do not have to look far to see evidence of such impacts on the natural environmental and its people.
The most notable ones include Tolukuma, Ok Tedi and the Jaba River in Panguna, Bougainville.

After 27 years experience of working with the rural village communities of Papua New Guinea, PWM knows
full well the impacts of such extractive industries on their livelihood, especially mining.

The more than 18000 people living in the Managalas Plateau within the Afore Sub-district of the Oro
Province have strongly objected to logging, forestry, mining and oil palm extension. MRA and the
Department of Mining and Petroleum have issued three (3) exploration licenses to an Australian mining
company, Gold Minex for a mining lease covering the entire Managalas Plateau which was done without a
proper consultation process. However the 152 clan groups of the Managalas Plateau stand firm objecting
mining exploration on their land.

It is important that the land owners of PNG need to know about the negative impacts of such destructive
activities, which among others include, soil and water pollution, loss of land and biodiversity, skin disease
and other health related issues, as well as the deterioration of the social and cultural fabric of those
societies living within the vicinity of mine sites throughout PNG.

Successive governments over the years have failed to not only educate these landowners but have denied
them the right to a safer and healthier future through sustainable management and use of their natural
resources.
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[ Partners with Melanesians is a member of The Papua New Guinea Eco-Forestry Forum www.ecoforestry.org.pg |




